
A very warm welcome from the Headteacher. 
 

 
Helmshore Primary School is a very happy friendly and caring 
school where all pupils and staff are valued and respected.  
Despite our school being large, with 400 pupils, we take pride in 
maintaining a small school ethos. Our greatest strength is our 
skilled and dedicated staff team that works tirelessly to provide 
the best teaching and learning experience for each child and a 
happy, safe learning environment to help them achieve the best 

they possibly can. 
 
We aim to provide a lively, creative curriculum to challenge and 
motivate our pupils and enable them to participate in a range of high 
quality learning opportunities. Our greatest desire is to provide our 
pupils with many memorable learning experiences and to create a 
colourful, motivating learning environment.  
 
 

We want our pupils to enjoy coming to school and to be enthusiastic 
about learning. We will nurture and encourage pupils and hopefully, 
inspire them to be active participants in their own development and 
education. We are committed to providing an inclusive, creative 
education for all pupils and meeting the needs of all the children in 
its care including those who have additional needs or disability. 

 
  
We encourage our pupils to be responsible and thoughtful and play an 
active part in all aspects of school life. Our Pupil Council gives the 
children a "voice" where their thoughts and ideas can be expressed 
and utilised. We want our children to feel safe and secure and have the 
confidence to achieve their full potential both academically and 
socially.  

 
 
Our ethos is broadly Christian and is built on mutual respect for 
others, their values and belief. We hope to develop positive, active 
learners who are well prepared for their role in a rich and diverse 
society. 

 
We place a high value on establishing close links between home and the school 
so that we can effectively work together to achieve the best for your child. We 
demand high standards of behaviour and ask parents to enter into a Home-
School Agreement with us which sets out how the school and parents can work 
together. 
 



  
We are passionately committed to individual achievement, personal 
growth and the pursuit of excellence for every child. In the words of our 
mission statement enabling every child to "become the best they are 
able to be". 

  

We hope you find the information on our website helpful and that it gives 
you a taste of our wonderful school and children. Our website is 
continually updated and we hope that it will become a valuable source of 
information for parents, governors, children and many other visitors. 

We are very proud of our school and are always happy to welcome 
visitors. We look forward to meeting you soon. 
  
 
 
Mrs. Christine Myers – Headteacher 
 


